

• Friendly City by the Sea • Established 1783

www.swansboro-nc.org

Board of Commissioners

John Davis Mayor

Frank Tursi Mayor Pro Tem

Patricia Turner Commissioner

Harry Pugliese Commissioner

Larry Philpott Commissioner

Jeffrey Conaway Commissioner

Town Manager
Paula W. Webb, MMC-NCCMC
pwebb@ci.swansboro.nc.us

Town Clerk
Alissa A. Fender, CMC
afender@ci.swansboro.nc.us

October 23, 2023

Re: 205 S Walnut St

To whom it may concern:

A request has been submitted requesting the permits be voided for this site to allow for demolition permits to be issued. At this time, construction has been halted and the site needs to be secured for the protection of the general public. Security for the site is the responsibility of the owner/contractor.

Regards,

Alton Wilson Town of Swansboro

Building Inspector